
 

 

 
 

June 2025 – Newsletter 2 
 
Roast Beef Dinner June 14 at 6 PM 
     A Roast Beef Dinner will be held on Saturday, June 14, at 6 PM. 
The menu will be slow-roasted beef with gravy, mashed potatoes, 
carrots, peas, coleslaw and dessert—price: $20.00. Please make 
reservations by 5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, June 11. Either email or 
call Ron Gaunce or Alan Young. 
 

Ticket Sales on the Father’s Day Lottery 
      All our members should now have a Book of Tickets. If you 

need more books, let me know. It would be good 
if you were able to sell them sooner rather than 
later. Please be assured that should you decide 
that you do not wish to participate in this project, 
we will totally understand. 

 

Washer Toss Tournament on July 26 
     Our Membership Committee is planning to sponsor a Washer 
Toss Tournament on July 26. We ask all our members to help us 
spread the word. Registration will be $40.00 per team. To register, 
contact Jed or Alan Young, or just email Ron Gaunce. 
 

Our Lodge supports the “Making a Difference Food Bank” 
     Last month, our members donated items to the Food Bank. 
After we heard that the 2 most popular items were peanut butter 
and jam, the Lodge decided that we would have our members 
bring one or the other to all the meetings. 
 

J. Carmen Bliss Memorial Bursaries donated by Perth Elks 
     Each year, our Lodge will give a Bursary to Children and 
Grandchildren of Perth Elks Lodge Members. So, if you have 
anyone eligible for this Bursary, contact Jed or Ron Gaunce as 
soon as possible. This Bursary will be awarded in February 2026 
after the student successfully completes their first semester of 
education and is enrolled in the second semester. They will 
provide us with a letter from the registrar of the institution 
verifying this information. 

Fraternally yours, 

 
Ronald Gaunce 

 

 
To instill Charity, Justice,  

Brotherly Love and Fidelity 

 


